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SHARE staff continue to work with Transitional members, working toward being full members 

of SHARE.  Vienna Public Library is now live on Polaris. Greenfield Public Library and Ramsey 

School District are preparing to go live in March.  

 

Ellen Popit and Chris Dawdy have met with or are scheduled to meet with library directors and 

board members at Jonesboro Public Library, Evansville Public Library, Cutler Public Library, 

Tilden Public Library, Witt Township Memorial Library, and Ramsey Public Library to discuss 

their eligibility for the Wal-Mart State grant.  To date, Jonesboro has made the decision to join 

SHARE, while most of the rest are still considering the ways they can meet the goals of having a 

discoverable collection, participate in resource sharing, have a web presence, and provide wifi 

access for their patrons. 

All FY2018 Annual Memorandum of Understanding and Bibliographic Services Annual 

Agreements were mailed to SHARE member libraries during the last week, and signed 

agreements have started being returned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Dawdy 

SHARE Director 
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